From: Erik Wallenius [mailto:erik@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 9:19 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fwd: Thank you tonight's event

Good morning Steve,

Information below regarding the performance of Rightlynd last night at Victory Gardens, along with the post-show discussion panel the alderman participated in.

Please also note that there was a $100 stipend offered, that the alderman declined.

Please let me know if there's additional information I can provide.

Thank you,

- Erik
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